Orleans Marine and Fresh Water Quality Task Force |
Minutes of 16 March 2009

The meeting was called to order by Carolyn Kennedy at 10:02 am.

Members attending: Carolyn Kennedy, Julie Martin, Gilbert Merritt, Ken Scott,
and Bob Royce.

Minutes of Feb 18 were APPROVED 4-0-1
The Legion Hall will be open this summer for our Lab and Storage.
GPS work is being done by Mark Budnick and John Jannell until Jake’s

pending deployment to Afghanistan. Mon and Friday. We will resume
later.

Nstar had a flyover in 2003 and that data is to be melded with Town Records and
our GPS work. Stearns and Wheeler ($8000 grant) is to coordinate existing
plans into GPS scan.
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We will be collecting photos of Debris, Junked Cars for further action. = %g%
We may also be stenciling data on catch basins. & %%
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Meeting adjourned at 11:25 am. = O
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Respectfully submitted,
/
Robert S. Royce
Clerk
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